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August 2009 Newsletter

Whilst Euan is having a well earned break (yes even retirees need a break – editor) and for environmental 
reasons the newsletter will be somewhat shorter and not up to Euan's high standard.

At the July meeting, Bob Tomkins gave an absorbing talk on and showed slides of Antartica. I think we all 
appeciate the difficulty with taking film images under extreme conditions and are thankful that with digital 
cameras we can simply retake an image if necessary. Congratulations to Bob on his wonderful photography!

The theme was “open” and many interesting images were presented – congratulations to John Fitzherbert for 
his great image of pencil “sharpenings”. This image is on display at the Bendigo Bank Wallan.

What do you think of our new website? Please give us some feedback!

Maria Dee from UCANDOO (40 Sydney St, Kilmore) needs images for her students to paint/draw etc. If you 
have any suitable images please drop them in to her or email them to ucandoartandcraft@bigpond.com. 

Remember to get out your cameras and take some images from around the shire and enter them into the 2009 
Photographic Competition. Forms are available from the Mitchell Shire website and libraries. Remember to 
support our sponsors as they have supported us!

Please let us have your suggestions for discussions and/or workshops – would anyone like a workshop on 
mat cutting? (talk to a committee members or send an email to howard38@hotmail.com). 

Remember to get your camera out as often as possible!

Cheers

Howard

N  ext meeting       19th August

Subject               Landscape photography with Greg Looker
             
Theme                Flame (please bring files of images for our website)

Tip of the Month (from Nicki)
JPEG stands for Joint Photographic Experts Group
 Maybe one day we can call ourselves Mitchell JPEG ???



CPL Services is a high quality 
professional digital photographic lab. 
We cater for the high volume 
professional photographer, design 
studio, graphic designer, seasonal 
photographer, students and amateurs 
alike. We have many different 
services all under the one roof and 
also stock a large range of Fuji and 
Kodak film. All the information you 
need is on our website, however if 
you need more help call 9525 2586 
and have a chat with a member of our 
friendly staff.

                 www.cpldigital.com.au
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